Welcome Back!

November! Already! Where has time gone? Still, with plenty of time until Christmas, we have gotten off to a great start to a new half-term. From Halloween dress ups and non-uniform, to a Y5 residential to a variety of sporting events this week has been a superb success and we look forward to the weeks ahead! Whatever you get up to tomorrow night, keep safe on the 5th and have a great evening.

Merit Winners

Congratulations to this week's winners-our first of the new half-term! As we revisit our Commando Joe's RESPECT character values, this week's winners have demonstrated outstanding 'Resilience' and have also had 100% attendance!



Early Years Foundation Stage Family Evening

We are hosting a family evening for our Nursery and Reception children on Wednesday 9th November from 5.45-7.15pm. This will be an opportunity for parents who are new to the school to meet other parents and for families to get together for a fun night.

A separate letter has been sent out, so if you can attend please return the required slip so we can plan for numbers.



Newsletter

Friday, 4th November

Fire Drill

Today saw the children, staff and parents who were in the building respond to a fire drill planned and known only to Mr Dobson. For a change, he blocked one of the KS2 exits, challenging all to quick thinking. Everyone

Like a Dad

It was great to see Gil Parker talking to some of our Dads in the yard this week. He will back in the yard next week to catch up with more of you about the services and support he can provide for fathers and male carers.

Poppy Appeal

Poppies will continue to be available throughout next week, should you wish to send in a donation. Thank you for those received so far.



Y3/4 Sports Hall Athletics

Representatives from both year groups attended yesterday's morning session and all children were great competitors, showing fantastic skill for track and field events. Their attitude and behavior were superb throughout and each child gave their all!

Y5/6 Sports Hall Athletics

As with our Y3/4 pupils, those attending the afternoon session from Y5/6 were all great competitors in their events. We are also pleased to announce that Fens won this event overall!

Well done to all for a great day!

Y6 Boys Football

Our team took part in the Premier League Competition this morning and played great football. They won two and drew two of their matches. Well played!

Y5 Carlton Residential

Thank you to the group of Y5 children that visited Carlton Adventure this week. Your behavior, attitude and sense of fun and adventure was absolutely amazing. You all should be really proud of yourselves. Well done and thank you again.

